
From: Jorge Cestou <Jorge.Cestou@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 1:48 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Approval requested to Travel to attend HHS -CDC/HRSA's Meeting on HIV, STI, and Viral 

Hepatitis 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I hope this finds you well. 

  

I've returned from the trip to attend the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services CDC/HRSA's 

Advisory Committee on HIV, Viral Hepatitis, and STD Prevention in Rockville, Maryland from October 21 

to October 22, 2024. 

  

CDC covered the cost of coach airfare, lodging, ground transportation and meals. I was not provided any 

honoraria or swag.  

  

Advise if any questions, and as always thank you for your support in this process. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Jorge Cestou, PhD, MBA 

Director -Research, Strategy, and Development 

Syndemic Infectious Disease Bureau 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

Jorge.Cestou@cityofchicago.org    
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